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31st January 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
The Maths Department are really looking forward to taking part in ‘Number Day’ this Friday 3rd 
February.  This is a national event run by The NSPCC to raise funds for services such as 
Childline.  The NSPCC is the UK's leading children’s charity and has been looking out for children 
for the last 130 years.  
 
Your child will have the chance to take part in a Treasure Hunt around school on Friday.  We 
would be grateful if you could sponsor your child to take part in this and donate to the NSPCC 
using the link to our JustGiving page below. 
 
S Schofield is fundraising for NSPCC (justgiving.com) 
 
All funds raised will go directly to the NSPCC and all UK tax payers can also opt to use Gift Aid. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Regards 
 
 
 
Mrs S Schofield 
The Maths Department 
 

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/mrs-schofield?utm_source=copyLink&utm_medium=fundraising&utm_content=mrs-schofield&utm_campaign=pfp-share&utm_term=37892b134f2d4342863de4f5f4cf255a

